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Senator Fifield asked: 
 
Since Budget Estimates 2010, how many employees have been employed on contract and 
what is the average length of their employment period?  
 
Answer: 
 
A total of 93 staff have been employed on non-ongoing contracts since Budget Estimates 
2010, with the average length of their employment being 5.5 months. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


